
                                                         HEAR   YE!!  HEAR   YE!! 

The call to all Traditional Shooters of the Saginaw Valley Archery Association 

The challenge gauntlet has been thrown down. The SVAA has created a new trophy 

called the “Traveling Traditional Trophy”. This trophy is open to only traditional shooters. 

Open to all adult male and female traditional shooters. Whether you shoot a recurve or longbow, you  

are eligible to help your club earn the bragging rights to host this traveling trophy. 

You do not need to participate in a club league. 

The only requirements are as follows: 

1) Current member of an affiliated SVAA Club 

2) Shoot Traditional bow equipment 

3) Adult Male or Female 

4) Shoot in the SVAA Indoor Winter Tournaments 

5) Equipment follows the NFAA, MAA and SVAA guidelines. 

The traveling trophy is based upon total participation point system. You do not need to have fancy  

 

equipment to participate. All skill levels are welcome to  compete whether you are advanced,  

 

intermediate or novice. Camaraderie is the main goal of this venture. 

 

Point system is as follows: 

1point to all participating traditional shooters 

4 points to 1st place participant in each division 

3 points to 2nd place participant in each division 

2 points to 3rd place participant in each division 

 

The total points will be added weekly from the first club shoot thru the  

Championship Shoot. The club with the most points will earn the honor to host the  “Traveling  



Traditional Trophy” for one year. 

In which time the trophy will be returned to the SVAA Championship Shoot, for  

the following year, to be passed on to the next club recipient.Further information can be obtained thru  

your club secretary. 

 

A traditional shooter, for the traditional shooter, thought up this trophy! 

Traditional shooters, like ourselves, need to continue The Spirit of Archer 

 


